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Thursday, May 4, 2017 | 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM
Broward College, Building 33, 11th Floor Conference, Room 1110

111 E. Las Olas Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Las Olas Boulevard Streetscape Improvements Project

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with its partners and neighbors to enhance safety and 
mobility for all who access Las Olas Boulevard to live, work, or play.

Join us for a public meeting to review the potential improvements to the Las Olas Boulevard 
Corridor between Andrews Avenue and S.E. 11th Avenue, including:

•	 Improvements to sidewalk curbs/ramps to meet American with Disabilities Act standards
•	 Addition of a parallel bike route
•	 Pedestrian lighting
•	 High emphasis pedestrian crosswalks
•	 Sidewalk improvements
•	 Landscaping

A brief presentation on the project background and design alternatives will begin at 6:00 p.m. 
Guests will then be invited to join small groups to review design alternatives and share comments. 
Project team members will be available to answer any questions participants may have. 

We look forward working with our neighbors to enhance safety and mobility on Las Olas Boulevard.

For more information, please contact the City of Fort Lauderdale Transportation and 
Mobility Department at 954-828-4997.


